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Above and Beyond - When one of our 

staff goes above and beyond for either 

your family or the children placed in 

your home, please let us know about it 

using the link provided in the body of 

the email. We want to be sure to 

recognize our staff members when 

they make an impression on you.  

 

https://app.smartsheet.com/b 

%20/form/e94acb4b275a4f9c8 

059%202aa89e950c28 

 

 
And, as always, 

THANK YOU 

for all that you do for the 

children! 

Thomas 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday,  

 

I hope everyone is having a smooth transition with kids going back to school. 

 

I wanted to remind everyone that if there is an emergency and you need to get in contact with someone after 

hours, on weekends, or on holidays and you can’t reach your caseworker please call 1-800-222-8000. We have on 

call staff available 24/7 that can assist you during those times.  

 

I have attached the September Support Group Schedule. I will be coming to Long Beach on the 25th for a Foster 

Parent Forum. There are two new groups that started this month. One in Picayune and one in Gulfport. Please note 

that the Gulfport requires a six-week commitment to get training credit. If you have any questions let me know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


